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SGMC Health Welcomes Urologist John Losee, MD

SGMC Health is pleased to welcome Urologist John Losee, MD, FACS, to the health system as the newest
provider at SGMC Urology.

Dr. Losee is Board Certified in Urology. He specializes in the diagnosis and treatment of kidney stones,
urinary incontinence, prostate cancer, bladder cancer, and prostate enlargement. His extensive training
and experience equip him to provide the highest level of care to patients in need of urological services.

Dr. Losee graduated from Georgetown University Medical School, where he also completed his surgical
and urology residencies and served as Chief Resident. His academic and professional background
underscores his commitment to excellence in urological care.

"Urology is a much-needed specialty in our community, and Dr. Losee's expertise will greatly enhance
the quality of care we provide," shared Brenda Alexander, Vice President of Physician Network. "We
look forward to expanding access to urological services and ensuring our patients receive the
comprehensive care they deserve."

Dr. Losee joins Patrick Parker, DO, and a team of providers at SGMC Urology, located at 3294 N. Oak St.
Ext. in Valdosta. They are accepting new patients and can be reached at 229-241-1188.

For more information, visit sgmc.org.



